

Monday 7<sup>th</sup> January 2019 Dear Parent/Carer

In preparation for your child's SATs examinations in May, Miss Martin and the Y6 team are providing the following additional learning opportunities:

- 8.30am starts every morning <u>starting tomorrow</u> <u>Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2019.</u> In this session, the focus will be on reading skills. Toast will be provided to everyone who attends. The children should come into school via the main office. Any children who already attend Breakfast Club, will be asked to go to the Y6 classroom for the 8.30am session.
- Lunchtime Club will be every Monday, Wednesday and Friday starting this week. The children will be using the laptops to access Spelling Frame.
- After School Club every Wednesday, 3.15-4.15pm starting this week. The children will be revising key English and Maths skills.

It is really important for all pupils to attend as many of these sessions as possible. Pupils from previous years enjoyed the additional lessons, the impact was impressive for each child and more importantly, every pupil felt ready for Y7!

Please show your support by encouraging your child to attend. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs L. Lord Principal

